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Mike McCambridge - comments on 611

From:  "Stefanie Diers" <Stefanie.Diers@illinois.gov> k o7-2 / RO 7~/ ]

To: <mccambm@ipch.state.il.us>
Date: 7/T6/2007 5:40 AM - ORIGINAL S[/{Wﬂ
M7 PC 2

Subject: comments on 611
Hi Mike. Rick Cobb just brought to my attention that in our comments for "well head protection” we cite to 17.3 and its should

be 17.1. Sorry for any confusion. RECEIVE
CLERK'S
Thanks. OFFICE
JUL 16 2007
Stefanie

STATE OF ILLINOIS

Stefanie N. Diers Pollution Control Boarg

Division of Legal Counsel
Illinois Environmental Protection Agency
217-782-5544
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